
The Beale Trust
Minutes of meeting held at Bunkers House, Gaddesden Row, on Wednesday 19 October 2005.

Present: Trevor Beale, Susan Clayton, Sally Clayton. Apologies from Philippa Beale.

1) The minutes of the meetings on 11/3/05 and 9/9/05 were confirmed and signed.

2) The responsibilities of each trustee for administration were agreed (see schedule attached). Trevor Beale agreed to advise each trustee of any detailed work involved.

3) The accounts for the year ended 5/4/2005 , which had been independently examined, were approved. Copies had been e-mailed to the trustees before the meeting.

4) As Grevile Bridge would have no further connection with Beale’s Ltd after his resignation as a director on 31/12/05, it was agreed that, although he would be entitled to make charitable donations this year, his allocation would lapse after that date.

5)  It was confirmed that £10,000 was available for investment. Susan would contact our financial adviser for recommendations.

6) It was agreed that Sally Clayton, of 55 Bullens Green Lane, Colney Heath, St. Albans, AL4 0QR, would be authorized to be a signatory of the Trust’s current account with CafBank Ltd in accordance with the bank’s Instruction Format as detailed in the Bank Mandate.

7)   Susan Clayton agreed to ask our financial advisers to submit a summary annually of the dividends and investments, plus a valuation of the assets (excluding the shares in Beale’s Ltd) to coincide as far as possible with the date of the Trust’s financial year, which ended on April 5th, also to ask them to investigate the payment from Charifund in February 2005 which had not been received.

8) Susan Clayton agreed to write and thank David Tillett for his voluntary work as an independent examiner for many years.

9) The meeting closed at 9.30 p.m.

